
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, 0. C. 20554

January 22, 2013

Paxson Chicago License, Inc.
601 Clearwater Park Road
Nest Palm Beach, FL 33401

In re: BPCDT-20080619A1L
WCPx
Chicago, IL
Facility Id No. : 10981

Dear Applicant:

180 OE1-MRS

This letter is in reference to the above-captioned application
and the Commission letter dated April 10, 2012, for station
WCPX, Chicago, IL.

The Commission letter dated April 10, 2012, required you to
amend your application within (30) days so that the proposed
facility would comply with the Commission's interference rules.

However, there was no response to the Commission letter. You had
been cautioned that failure to respond within the time specified
would result in the dismissal of your application pursuant to
Section 73.3568(a) of the Commission's Rules.

Accordingly, your application, file number BPCDT-20080619A1L is
HEREBY DISMISSED.

Sincerely

KL
Kevin R. Harding
Associate Chief
Video Division
Media Bureau

cc: Robert J. Folliard, Esq.


	page 1

